
December 2024 Classroom Newsletter

News From 4A
For to us a Child is born, to us a Son is given; Isaiah 9:6

I am really looking forward to parent teacher interviews to
meet and chat about our wonderful students. This truly is
a fabulous group of children and I am so blessed to spend
our days together. Their eagerness to learn, inquisitive
minds and kind and caring attitudes make each day a
blessing.
December is going to be a busy month in the classroom
as well as in our community. We look forward to
celebrating Christmas through our Christmas concert,
morning devotions, various classroom activities and special
events.
In the classroom, we are collaborating within small groups
to learn about cause and effect. This will be a fun unit
for us! We are continuing to expand our writing skills with
learning a variety of sentence starters, sequence writing
and will switch to some Christmas themed work to practice
these skills. Please note that there will be no spelling test
on Dec. 13 and our Dec. 20th test will be Christmas words.
In math, we will continue our unit on Prime and Composite
numbers and will lead into our Multiplication and Division
Unit. If your child brings home their math booklet to
complete work, please help them to remember to bring it
back to school. Misplaced booklets make for extra,
unnecessary work for students.
In Social Studies we continue to learn about the resources,
landscapes, characteristics, etc that make the regions in
our province of Alberta valued and unique. It has been
very interesting to learn more about space in our science
unit.
We wish all of our families a very special Christmas
season and God’s blessings in the New Year.

Upcoming Dates:

December
4: Early Dismissal
3, 5: Parent Teacher Interviews & Book Fair
6: Toy Drive for Missions
112: Christmas Concert
13: Hot lunch
18: Chip Day
20: Christmas Chapel
21: Christmas Break Commences
Important Reminders:
Friday- Spelling Tests/ Bible Memory
*Please remember to send your child a
spoon/fork for lunch if needed
*Toys and trinkets are to stay in
backpacks or at home to avoid
distraction in the classroom. Thanks!

Coming Up…
Jan 6: Classes Resume
Class Website:
https://sca4a.weebly.com/




